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Dear Industry Representative:

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) posted the Draft Change 19 to Advisory Circular
(AC) 150/5300-13, Airport Design, for your review. Please submit and provide justification to
all comments to change 19 and any suggested modifications.

Please use the Comments Matrix Template- Change 19 to submit your comments. The Matrix
Template, Change 19 document including accident data and a report on Development of Criteria
for Parachute Landing Areas on Airports, are available on the FAA public web site link:
http://www.faa.gov/airports/resources/advisory_circulars/

Comments received by Monday, August 27, 2012, will be considered for inclusion in the AC.
Sincerely,

/f'\:fi'i
John R. DermodysP.E.

Manager, Airport Engineering
Division



